
WELCOME VISITORS! 

Puyallup church of Christ 

402 5th St SW 
Puyallup, WA 98371 

office@puyallupcofc.org 
www.puyallupcofc.org 

July24, 2016 

(253) 845-6312 

Worship Assignments  

July  24 AM Sermon:  Mark Jamieson - “Every Good and 

Perfect Gift” James 1:17-18 

  PM Sermon:  Mark Jamieson - “A Change in My 

Life”  

Sunday Morning Adults: Auditorium - “The Book of 

Romans”           

Adults: SIBI classroom - “Philippians” 

Wednesday Evening Adults: Auditorium -  “The Gospel of Luke” 

Class Topics 

ATTENDANCE  07/17:  129 CONTRIBUTION 07/17:  $2,692.00 

                             AVG. WEEKLY CONTRIBUTION June: $3,153.25 

Speakers and Sermons 

     Sunday Bible Study: 10 am   Sunday Worship: 11 am & 5 pm 

Wednesday Bible Study: 6:30 pm 

OFFICE HOURS: Monday-Friday 9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

Elders:  elders@puyallupcofc.org 

 Chris Bartlett  (253) 537-0734 

 Gene McCaul  (253) 863-1234 

 Bob Sallee  (253) 435-7658 

 Ken Wilson  (253) 820-9150 

____________ 

Deacons: 

 Hugh Kile Missions (253) 507-7060

 John Dacca Fellowship            (253) 445-4854 

_____________ 

 

Pulpit Minister: Mark Jamieson                       (270) 776-1944 

Involvement Minister: Gene McCaul            (253) 863-1234 

Counseling Center: Ken Wilson                      (253) 820-9150                    
____________ 

 

Secretary: Carolyn McCaul                                (253) 845-6312 

Bookkeeper: Sue Pedersen                                (253) 848-5538 

SIBINW Director:  Bob Stump                           (206) 664-1814 

       To Request Recordings: lordshadowfox@comcast.net 

        Notes 

 

Preparing for Worship - Part V 
 

In order to prepare for worship we must examine 

ourselves, correct our attitude, adjust our expectations 

and approach God in the proper manner.  Finally, we 

must offer our best to the Lord. 

 In Malachi 1, Israel was condemned for offering 

defiled, blind, lame, and sick animals as sacrifices to the 

Lord.  He responded, “I have no pleasure in you” (v. 

10).  In his commentary on this passage, Matthew Henry 

wrote these words: 

  

If we worship God ignorantly, and without 

understanding, we bring the blind for 

sacrifice; If we do so carelessly, and 

without consideration, if we are cold, and 

dull, and dead, in it, we bring the sick; if 

we rest in the bodily exercise, and do not 

make heart-work of it, we bring the lame; 

and if we suffer vain thoughts and 

distractions to lodge within us, we bring 

the torn.  And is this not evil?  Is it not a 

great affront to God and a great wrong 

and injury to our own souls?  For God, who 

is the best, ought to be served with the 

best we have. (Vol. 4, pg. 1166) 

MORNING SERVICE 

Announcements/Prayer 

Song Leader 

Head of Lord’s Table 

Assist 

Assist 

Assist 

Assist 

Scripture Reading 

Sermon 

Closing Prayer 

Greeter/Usher 

Family Greeters 

EVENING SERVICE 

Announcements 

Song Leader 

Sermon 

Table 

Closing Prayer 

WEDNESDAY - July 20 

Elder for July 

Deacon for July 

Ladies’ Committee for July 

 

JULY 24 

K. Wilson 

B. Sallee 

D. Collins 

J. Holland 

J. Charpentier 

S. Vizguerra  

B. Reiff 

C. Charpentier 

M. Jamieson 

J. Heath 

C. Bartlett 

Farleys 

 

J. Monts 

J. Johnson 

M. Jamieson 

B. Stump 

B. Stump 

G. McCaul 

G. McCaul 

H. Kile 

J. Bartlett   and      

JULY 31 

M. Farnsworth 

G. McCaul 

J. Ravet 

C. Ebenstiner 

C. Charpentier 

V. Blinkov 

D. Jamieson 

A. Kile 

M. Jamieson 

J. Santiesteban 

D. Collins 

Pettys 

 

J. Monts 

G. McCaul 

M. Jamieson 

D. Sears 

D. Sears 

 

 

 

J. Brown 
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Prayers of Thanksgiving 

Family News (cont’d) 

Family News 

Prayer List (cont’d) 

Prayer List  

 Please pray for Kimberly, Byron and Glenda Reiff’s 

granddaughter, as she starts basic training in South Carolina.  

 Marcia, Gene McCaul’s mother, is waiting on tests and other 

information from her doctors to determine a treatment for 

her back pain.  

 Wendy, Elaine Dahl’s manager has a brain tumor. Please 

pray the treatments are effective in shrinking the tumor. Also, 

pray for Elaine as she ministers to Wendy. 

 Elaine Dahl is recovering from a sinus infection. Please pray 

for quick  recovery.  

 Rein  Ringus’ grandfather is doing better after his surgery. 

Please pray for his continued recovery. 

 Our Bible Studies: Private studies with individuals. 

 Our Missionaries: Roman Halamicek (Slovakia), Clio Eldred 

(prison ministry), Mountain States Children’s Home (Longmont, 

CO), Ray & Maricela Dennis (Cuernavaca, Mexico). 

 SIBI  NW Students:  Doug  Sears, Bobby Lumpkin. 

 Traveling: Jim Tew, Pat Conrad. 

 Pray for Our Military: David Gebbie,  Eric Buggeln, TJ 

Bostic, Ryan Brown, Curtis Ringus, Tim Chafins. 

 Continuing Prayer Concerns: Ida Reiff, Jorene Dake, Clio Eldred, Pat 

Conrad, Darryl & Debra Reitan,  Joe & Erin Davis, Kristi Whitaker, Don 

Jackson, Brian Hevly, Kayley Wright, Stephanie Marzolf, Mark & Barbara 

Albertson, Wanda Turner, Arlene Luton, Charles Ames, Retha Avey, 

Barbara Clark,  Lucy Shaffer,  Scott Webster, Jeanette Thomason 

Recent Visitors:  Vic & Kim Jones, Fairfield, CA; Greg Chiappetta, 

Puyallup, WA. 

Mini Golf: We  will be going to Parkland Putters 

Saturday, August 20th, 1:30 pm for a fun 

fellowship activity. The cost is $6.00 per person. If 

you would like to join us, please RSVP with John and Shannon 

Dacca soon. 

Empower -  Women & Girls Symposium: 

The Women & Girls Symposium, hosted by the 

women of the Southside church of Christ, will 

be Saturday, September 17th.  Sue Linton will be one of the 

speakers for this event. Please note, the early registration fee 

has been extended to July 31st and there is a discount for 

senior ladies 65+ ($20 until July 31, and $25 thereafter).  Please 

see the flyer on the foyer bulletin board or visit 

www.scocseattle.org for more information. 

 God deserves, even demands, the best we have to offer.  

Our worship must be the very best that we can give, and we 

have the solemn obligation to make sure that nothing becomes 

a barrier to our offering acceptable worship to God.  

 Did He not give His best for you? 

 

     Mark  

 Please pray for our nation to return to honoring and serving 

God. 

 Bob Speck  passed away Monday night. Please pray for Sue 

Pedersen and all the family for peace and comfort at this 

time. 

 Charles Ames is recovering from surgery to have a 

cancerous spot removed. Please pray for quick healing for 

Charles. 

 Pat Conrad  came forward asking for prayers for strength 

and encouragement for her trip to Ohio to meet her 

daughter. 

 Talia, Pat Conrad’s friend, has sarcoma that has metastasized 

to other places in her body.  Please pray for the treatments to 

destroy the cancer and for Pat as she ministers to her.  

 Carol, Gerit Richardson’s mother-in-law, is not doing well 

and not expected to live much longer. Please pray Gerit and 

the rest of the family at this time. 

Children’s Fridays at the Park: The  Children’s 

Fridays at the Park will be Friday, July 29nd, 10:00 

am at Rainier View Park in Sumner, weather 

permitting. This will be a fun time for the children to get to 

together and the mommies  as well.  

Singing Event: The Graham Street church of 

Christ in Seattle will be hosting their annual 

Congregational Singing Event Saturday, July 

30th, at 7:00 pm. 

Graduation Celebration: Javy Santiesteban recently 

completed his bachelors degree in psychology and 

we all are invited to celebrate with them at a potluck 

and game night at the church building Saturday, July 30th, at 

5:00 pm. Please bring a food dish and your favorite games to 

share. 

5th Sunday Area-Wide Singing:  Kilber Avenue 

church of Christ in Enumclaw will be hosting the 5th 

Sunday Area-Wide Sunday, July 31st at 5:00 pm.  

There will be a meal after the singing.  Puyallup is to 

bring drinks and/or desserts. 

Tabitha Ministry: The Tabitha Ministry will be 

getting together at the building Saturday, August 

6th, at 10:00 am  to work on our current project of  

making quilted baby pads for PICC in Kent, WA.  Please see 

Carolyn McCaul or Karen Eckert for more information on this 

project. 

Father and Son Campout: There will be a Father 

and Son Campout  August 12th through 14th  at 

the Zakem’s home. Please see Jimmy Zakem if 

you would like to help with the planning of this event. 

 Joan, Jolene Bartlett’s mother, is doing and feeling so much 

better. God is great! 

 Janine, Jim Johnson’s friend, is home after her stroke. Praise 

God! 

 Many prayers of thankfulness! Esther Boswell is back with 

us and doing well once again.  

 Little Javy will not need to have his tonsils removed. Praise 

God for His mercies! 

 Shane Ringus is so thankful for the blessings his brothers 

and sisters in Christ have given him. 


